
Closure of Streets to Ordinary Vehicular Traffic
PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that the following 
road will be closed to ordinary vehicular traffic for the purpose of holding the QLDC New Year's Eve 
Celebrations - Queenstown:

Road to be Closed:                 Lower Beach Street from Rees Street to Shotover Street

Period of Closure:                   0700 to 1400 Tuesday 31 December 2019

		            Note: deliveries will be allowed during this time

Road to be Closed:  	          Rees Street from Shotover Street to Marine Parade, Marine Parade  
                                                  from Rees Street to Church Street, Beach Street from Camp Street 
                                                  to Shotover Street including Cow Lane

Period of Closure:   	          1500 Tuesday 31 December 2019 to 0300 Wednesday 1 January 2020

It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of an 
authorised permit to use the roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.
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